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                                       RECOVERED 
The Hurston Glascraft stolen from the waters of Deep Cove North Vancouver BC in 
December 2012, has been recovered with the assistance of members of the community. 
The vessel was subsequently recovered near the waters of the Iron Workers Memorial 
Bridge. The owner is greatly appreciative of everyone that assisted in the recovery of 
his vessel. 
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